
From: myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fairness and equality not present in NM State Parks proposal
Date: Saturday, March 2, 2024 9:27:04 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

Re: Fairness and equality not present in NM State Parks proposal

Dear Public Comment,

The increased fees and new fees will make activities like camping, boating, and paddle sports 
unaffordable for many New Mexicans, especially considering recent inflation. It is especially 
burdensome for low and middle-income families and senior citizens on fixed incomes. I 
respectfully request that you do not approve the proposed rule changes, go back and include 
the people you will affect instead of relying on a biased study to affirm your desired outcome. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Will Steinberg
steinberg@q.com
4104 Inca St. N.E. Albuquerque, NM 87111 Constituent
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